
MANDATORY PRE-BID CONFERENCE 
 

FOR JUNE 17, 2011 LETTING – ITEM 196  
 

DISTRICT 1 – PRE-BID CONFERENCE 
 

 
A pre-bid conference has been scheduled for Thursday, June 2, 2011 at 10:00 a.m.  
This meeting will be held at the Illinois Department of Transportation field office located 
at 900 South Des Plaines Street in Chicago, IL. (intersection of S. Des Plaines St. and 
W. Taylor St.).  Plans and special provisions for this contract will be discussed. 
 
This pre-bid meeting is MANDATORY for all prime contractors who plan to submit bids 
on the following contract: 
 

60P18 FAP 389 (Congress Parkway) over the South Branch of the Chicago 
River - Heating, Ventilation & Air Conditioning (HVAC) of Bridge 
Houses, City of Chicago, Cook County, IL 

  
 
Attendance will be taken.  Failure on the contractor’s part to attend will cause the 
contractor’s bid to be rejected.  District One IDOT staff will be on hand to answer any 
questions that you may have.   
 
An optional site visit to the bridge houses after the meeting will be available for 
interested participants. 
 
A short presentation will be given at the start of the meeting. 


